
 
 

  

 

Tuesday 17th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are writing to keep you informed of some temporary measures we are putting in place as we look to 

manage the unprecedented situation over the coming weeks. School will remain open as per the 

government’s national strategy on Coronavirus.  

However to try and limit ‘non-essential’ contact, we have taken the decision to cancel or postpone a number 

of events between now and Easter.  

We will be postponing/cancelling the following: 

- Swimming sessions for our Year 3 children. 

- Parents Evenings next week on Monday 23rd and Thursday 26th of March.  

- The Year 3/4/5 production of ‘Go for Gold’ on Monday 30th March and Wednesday 1st April. 

- Any sporting tournaments  

We continue to take guidance daily from the Department for Education and our Local Authority, as well as 

Public Health England. We will continue to update you as more guidance becomes available. 

We would like to thank you for your support at this challenging time. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Burkinshaw 

Headteacher  

 

 

 


